LETTERHEAD

[Date]
The Honorable Jessica Rosenworcel
Chair
Federal Communications Commission
45 L Street NE
Washington, DC 20554
Re: Improving Public Safety Communications in the 4.9 GHz Band [WP Docket No. 07-100]
Dear Ms. Rosenworcel,
On behalf of the XXX Association, I am writing to express our strong support for the allocation of the 4.9GHz spectrum to the FirstNet Authority. This action is essential to enhance public safety communications and ensure reliable, mission-critical support for first responders.
The FirstNet Authority has proven it can effectively manage and deploy the public safety spectrum, as evidenced by the successful nationwide deployment of Band 14 across the United States. With the FirstNet Authority confirming they would “protect existing incumbent operations in the 4.9 GHz band,” I encourage the FCC to make the 4.9GHz spectrum available to the FirstNet Authority. Allocating the 4.9GHz spectrum in this manner will enable the deployment of next-generation technologies such as 5G, AI, and IoT, which are crucial for effective emergency response.
The FirstNet Authority has proven expertise in maintaining a nationwide public safety broadband network with priority and preemption for public safety users. Allocating the 4.9GHz spectrum to FirstNet will enable the deployment of next-generation technologies such as 5G, AI, and IoT, which are crucial for effective emergency response.
To best support these critical public safety communication services, we urge the Federal Communications Commission (FCC) to undertake the following measures:
1. Protection of Incumbent 4.9GHz Licensees: Ensure that incumbent 4.9GHz licensee operations are protected and can continue without any interference to existing communication networks.
2. [bookmark: _GoBack]Authorization of 4.9GHz Spectrum Use for NPSBN: Grant immediate authorization for the 4.9GHz spectrum to be used within the Nationwide Public Safety Broadband Network (NPSBN). The most efficient and cost-effective way to achieve this is by granting a nationwide license to the First Responder Network Authority (FirstNet). 
3. Deployment of NPSBN 5G Services: Expedite the deployment of NPSBN 5G services within the 4.9GHz band by leveraging the existing infrastructure and business model provided by the NPSBN contract and law.
Thank you for your attention to this critical matter. We look forward to the FCC’s decisive action to support the public safety community.
Sincerely,
[Your Name]
[Your Title]
XXX Association


